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June 9, 2022 
 
Michael S. Snow 
Rocky Mountain Power 
1407 W. North Temple, Suite 330 
Salt Lake City, UT  84116 
 
Re: Rocky Mountain Power’s Demand-Side Management 2021 Annual Energy Efficiency and 

Peak Load Reduction Report, Docket No. 22-035-27 
 
Mr. Snow, 
 
 The Public Service Commission has reviewed your letter dated May 31, 2022, requesting 
a one-week extension to file Rocky Mountain Power’s (RMP) Annual Energy Efficiency and 
Peak Load Reduction Report (“Report”). The letter represents the additional time was necessary 
because of employee illness and turnover.  
  
 RMP subsequently filed the Report on June 7, 2022. 
  
 RMP’s request for a one-week extension is approved. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#324414 


